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June 27, 2019

Mr. David Machost
Garrett Insurance Agency
10945 State Bridge Road
Suite 401-457

Alpharetta, GA 30022

Dear David,

Over the past 39 years, Debbie and I have owned two homes and have done business with
two other insurance agents prior to having your company, Garrett Insurance Agency take
care of all our insurance needs.

You have shared many words of insurance advice during the time I’ve been a member of
the North Point PowerCore team. Prior to doing business with you, we never thought of
asking the various service providers who came to our house to present proof of insurance.
This included a major remodeling project in our previous home in Martin’s Landing.

I recently called you for a quick refresher about proof of insurance and what to ask for as
we are going to have some tree pruning done in our yard. You patiently provided the
information. Now armed with the questions to ask the general contractor regarding
insurance, I requested that he and his subcontractors present their proof of insurance before
we proceed.

A few days later he called me and shared that the sub-contractor he was going to use had
told him that their insurance policy had expired. With this information, I found a new tree
company with the required insurance to take care of the needed work.

[ feel secure that I did my due diligence and that Debbie, and I are covered and protected.
All this equals peace of mind which in the end is really the benefit you provide!

David, thank you for the advice and service.

Sincerely,

Mk

Mark A. Weiss

9270 Stonemist Trace, Roswell, GA 30076 Phone: (770) 998-4769



